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High School & Beyond events connect students to future next steps 
Students see possibilities and opportunities to inspire their academic and career goals 

 
Everett Public Schools, with funding from the 
Everett Public Schools Foundation (EPSF), 
bring three High School & Beyond opportunities 
to students and their families to explore options  
to aid in making informed decisions about future 
steps after graduation.  
 
Cascade High School hosted the first event, 
October 4, with those in attendance connecting 
with more than 60 colleges, universities, 
technology and trade schools, trade 
apprenticeships, military and local businesses. 
Washington-specific schools were highlighted, 
including local community colleges. 

 
“I am grateful for the support from the EPSF to allow this opportunity for students to interact with 
professionals in different fields to give them a more realistic view of what to expect in their 
chosen careers,” said Dave Peters, director of student support services. “It is also an opportune 
time to explore academic steps to help meet their career goals.” 
 
There are two more opportunities to attend this 
impactful event: 
 

• October 11 at Jackson High School in 
the gym and main building from 5:30 to 
7 p.m. 

 

• October 24 at Everett High School in 
the gym from 11 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
(families must check-in at the lower floor 
of the gym, at the east entrance to 
receive a visitors’ badge).  

 
---end--- 
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